
FENZ requested ground lease and
transfer of ownership

Submission date: 6 February 2023, 5:51PM

Receipt number: 12

Related form version: 3

Regarding which site would you like to make a

submission?

699 Rangiputa Road, Karikari Peninsula

Do you support the proposed ground lease of 30-years

at this site?

Not sure

Can you tell us why you chose that answer? I am not sure just what ground is proposed for
leasing.

Do you support the proposed reclassified of the portion

that FENZ currently occupy at 699 Rangiputa Road

from recreational reserve to local purpose reserve?

Not sure

Can you tell us why you chose that answer? Bush reserves are Significant Natural Areas that the
FNDC say should be protected from development.
There is already a new fire station only a few km
away.

Is there anything else you would like to share? I would like to be provided with further information on
what is planned.

Would you like to opportunity to present your

submission in person? If you wish to present your

submission in person we will contact you to arrange a

time.

Yes

About you

First name John

Last name Sturgess
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Organisation (if applicable)

Position in organisation (if applicable)

Your email john@lucklaw.co.nz

Phone 021 656 920

Which ward do you live in? Te Hiku (North)

Would you like to be informed about future

consultations?

Yes

Anyone is invited to give feedback using this form, either

online or written. Feedback can be from an individual or

on behalf of an organisation. Your personal information

will not be used for any purpose other than updating you

on outcome of this consultation, unless you have

indicated you wish to be informed about future

consultations. Your personal information is handled

according to the principles of the Privacy Act 2020.

I have read the terms of this public consultation
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